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Comments: I do not think electric bikes are appropriate for non-motorized trails in central Oregon designed for

typical mountain bikes. I think some trails could be designated for e-bikes but their inclusion on the busy trails

would present an incompatibility with the existing users.

If ebikes are inevitable, please limit them to the class 1 motors.

Thanks,

Steven Park


